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Dear Parents 
 

The Oyster Festival went ahead on Friday with forty children from 

Marlborough either leading the way on stilts (thanks to the skills they’ve 

learnt ant Circus Club) or taking our new packet ship dancing Morgawr 

sculptures out for their first parade.  Thank you to all the parents who 

supported us.  It would be great to see the numbers growing again for next 

year as we hope to develop the dance aspect with the jellyfish parasols and 

new oyster shell fans involved too.  Chloe and Joseph represented us well at the 

opening event meal, whilst choir members sang at the ceremony itself, which included a 

professional re-telling of Esme’s Morgawr and the Pearl winning story.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Two tough games for our teams last  

        week, but well done to all the children 

       who kept their heads up and worked hard 

        through to the end of their games: 

       Netball:  Marlborough A 0-10  St Francis A 

        Football:  Marlborough 1-5 St Francis   Early Term Parents Meetings Update 

The last section of my updates has to do with funding.  As 

you are aware all pubic services are currently under 

pressure and the implications of proposed cuts are very 

serious.  I’ll write with further details after half term, but 

first do need to impress upon parents the need to ensure 

that, where voluntary contributions are requested: 

 we will need to ensure that sufficient 

funds are collected before the visit can 

be finally authorised.  The governors 

are renewing the charging policy later 

this term. 

 

Packet Points 

Last Week Total 

1
st

  Chichester 35 7 1
st

  Pelham 25 

2
nd

 Freeling 25 5 2
nd

 Chichester 24 

 Swiftsure 25 5 3
rd

 Freeling 21 

4
th

 Fox 16 3  Swiftsure 21 

 Pelham 16 3 5
th

 Fox 17 

 Walsingham 16 3 6
th

 Walsingham 9 

IMPORTANT         IMPORTANT         IMPORTANT 
  
APPLICATIONS FOR CHILDREN IN y6 LOOKING FOR A y7 PLACE 

AT SECONDARY SCHOOL NEXT SEPTEMBER (2018) 
NEED TO BE MADE BY MIDNIGHT ON 31ST

 OCTOBER 2017. 
IF YOU NEED ANY ASSISTANCE PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE TO 

CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE. 
 

 

Parents Consultations Years 1 to 6 
 

Consultation meetings will be held during the week straight 
after half term (30 October-3 November). 
Appointments to see your child’s class teacher can be made 
on-line tomorrow by logging into the school website or 
parents app. (Reception class meetings will take place later in the term). 


